
City and County of San Francisco 

Edwin M. Lee 
Mayor 

November 17, 2014 

Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 

Dear Ms. Calvillo: 

Department of Public Health 

Barbara A. Garcia, MPA 
Director of Health 

Attached please find an original and one copy of a proposed resolution for Board of 
Supervisors approval, which is intended to approve a retroactive Substance Use Disorder 
Services contract from California Department of Health Care Services. 

The following is a list of accompanying documents: 
• Memo which provides background information on contract. 

• Resolution retroactively authorizing San Francisco Department of Public Health, 
Behavioral Health Services to enter in a Multi-Year contract agreement with State of 
California Department of Health Care for the term of July 1, 2014 through June 30, 
2017 in the amount of $33,250,026. 

• Contract between California Department of Health Care Services Contract and San 
Francisco Department of Public Health Behavioral Health Care Services. 

California Department of Health Care Services is requesting passage of a resolution no 
later than December 151h, 2014. 

The following persons may be contacted regarding this matter: Colleen Chawla, Deputy 
Director of Health and Director of Policy and Planning at 554-2769. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara A. Garcia, MPA 
Director of Health 

(415) 554-2600 101 Grove Street San Francisco, CA 94102-4593 


